
Autumn term 2- Nursery 

This half term has been one of the quickest ever! We have been so busy time has just 

flew! 

                                

 

 

 

 

                                          

 

 

 

 

We have some new friends joining us in January and we can’t wait to show them what 

Nursery is all about. Happy Christmas everyone. 

We have explored 

the natural 

resource from 

outside and sorted 

them into groups. 

We have been 

looking for shapes 

in the clouds. 

Splashing in the 

water is one of our 

favourite things to 

do. 

We worked as a team to 

make our own truly 

magnificent broom! 

Odd sock day was 

funny! Everyone had 

different silly socks 

on. 

The torches in our 

investigation area are 

great. We like to hide in 

dark places to try them 

out. 


